
 

  

Dear liberal friends, 

 

 

Over the past years, I have had the 

opportunity to participate as a Ciudadanos’ 

Delegate at the ALDE Congresses of Madrid 

in 2018 and Athens in 2019. There, liberals 
from all over Europe, we could discuss, 

exchange ideas, find compromises… and above 

all we worked together towards a common goal, 
which is to make Europe stronger and truly 

liberal.  

 
Every year, I have observed with admiration how 

the LYMEC Delegation has spoken out loud, 

how it has defended with conviction the policy 

book and how it has represented in every single 
moment the interests of all young liberals in 

Europe. It would be a great honor to me to be part 

of this delegation. 
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Let’s continue again to make  

Europe more liberal and 

stronger! 
 

    

For those I have not had the pleasure to meet 

yet, my name is Alex and I am the International 

Policy Officer of Jóvenes Ciudadanos (JCs).  
I have actively gotten involved in European 

politics and youth projects for the past years in 

different countries across Europe.  Moreover, I 
have gotten to know most of your organizations, 

introduced JCs to numerous partners abroad, as 

well as developed practical actions to make the 
voice of Spanish young liberals be heard in 

Europe. 

 

 
Our team has worked hard to develop a close 

relationship with the group of Ciudadanos at 

the European Parliament, within the Renew 
Europe group, which enables us to effectively 

push forward our position on European policies.  

 



 
 

Furthermore, I am especially proud of having 

participated and contributed as part of JCs to 

different LYMEC Congresses and events. There, 
I have had the chance to present resolutions, to 

present numerous amendments to policy 

resolutions, to reach agreements, to participate in 
the working groups to create policies or to clean 

up the policy book, among others. Moreover, I 

was one of your LYMEC delegates to the 
ALDE Congress in Dublin in 2022. I am proud 

for having contributed and introduced for the 

first time at the ALDE Congress a resolution 

on mental health. Applying again to be part of 
the LYMEC delegation to the ALDE Party 

Congress represents to me and JCs a further step 

towards actively contributing to the work of our 
young liberal family. The ALDE Party Congress 

is a great opportunity for us, young liberals, to be 

heard and have an impact in European politics.  

 

  

 

If you trust me as a LYMEC Delegate 

to the next ALDE Congress, I 

compromise to: 

● Lobby with conviction and in a well-

defined strategy our policies, making 
use of the contacts made over the past 

years and in the last ALDE Congress 

in Dublin and involving again the 
group of Ciudadanos to gain support 

for our policies. 
 

● Meet people actively and make new 

interesting contacts for LYMEC that 

can help to push forward policies 
before the ALDE Congress as done in 

Dublin, to contribute to our future 

trainings and possibly to develop new 

collaborations together. 
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● Ensure transparency and communication 
to inform and involve Member 

Organizations, in the work done previous, 

during and after the ALDE Congress as 
done in Dublin. 
 

● Be a proactive team member again within 
the delegation in order to achieve the 

proposed goals of LYMEC at the ALDE 

Congress 2023. 
 

● Commit to the overview of tasks and 

responsibilities compiled by the 

LYMEC’s Bureau. 
 

 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to read 

and consider my application. I would be very 
happy to talk with you in case you have any 

question, ideas, comments or suggestions. 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


